Attachment A

Hello,

My name is Linda Barefoot and I am the Senior Regional Director of State Government
Affairs with Purdue Pharma L.P. Purdue Pharma manufactures and distributes controlied
and non-controlled prescription medication and over the counter products. We are in
support of appropriately designed State Prescription Monitoring Programs and believe
that Colorado HB 14-1283 is an example of such a program. We would like to go on

record expressing our support of this proposed PDMP enhancement legislation for
Colorado.

Thank You,

Linda

Linda Barefoot

Sr. Regional Director
State Government Affairs
Purdue Pharma, LP
303-641-0993 (mobile)
303-664-9808 (office)



